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NHPC creates the Nachtigal Local Market

A support for local producers and traders

As part of its social initiatives, NHPC has officially 

launched the Nachtigal Local Market. 

This is an initiative set up by the company to support 

the Nachtigal project area’s producers and traders by 

offering them a platform to market their food and 

artisanal products. 

This local market, whose main target is NHPC’s staff and 

people that work on the Nachtigal project, will be held 

in front of the Nachtigal Camp in Batchenga monthly, 

precisely every last Saturday of the month, to ensure its 

effectiveness.

Somes pictures of the Nachtigal Local Market’s first edition 

A successful first edition

The first edition of the Nachtigal Local Market took 

place on Saturday 24th October 2024 and was a great 

success. 

Numerous traders from Ndji, Olembé, Balong 1, Emana 

Batchenga, Mebassa, Otibili, Ntui and Ebebda villages 

took part.

Fruit, vegetables, plantains, cassava, yams and other 

products were available for NHPC’s employees, who 

came to stock up on fresh food for a healthy diet.

Through this new initiative, NHPC is strengthening its 

relationship with local traders and producers and 

reaffirming its commitment to promote local economic 

development in the Nachtigal project area.
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